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ANNOUNCEMENT 
As of September 1, 1973, the Polytechnic Institute of Brooklyn will 

become the Polytechnic Institute of New York, it has been announced by 
PIB Acting President Norman P. Auburn. 

This name change reflects a merger between Polytechnic and New York 
University’s School of Engineering and Science, he pointed out. 

Authorized by the New York State Leglislature, the merger creates a new 
institution based in downtown Brooklyn, Farmingdale on Long Island, 
Washington Square in Manhattan, and the Bronx. 

The new name for the merged institution was required by the merger 
terms and approved by Polytechnic’s Corporation (trustees). 
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